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March 27, 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

In accordance with requirements from the New Jersey Department of Education and the 
Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), all school districts in New Jersey must test 
their water for lead by June 30, 2025. 

To comply with this mandate, we partnered with Epic Environmental LLC to conduct water 
testing at Pitman Elementary School, Memorial School, W.C.K. Walls School, and Pitman 
Jr./Sr. High School. Testing was performed on March 8, 2025, on a variety of water fixtures, 
including sinks, bottle-filling stations, and water fountains. 

We are pleased to report that all 58 tested fixtures met state and EPA safety standards, 
meaning no further action is required by the Pitman Board of Education. 

The full testing results are attached for your reference. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 856-589-2145 or my 
administrative assistant Mrs. Addeo at aaddeo@pitman.k12.nj.us  with your concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robert J. Preston, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
 
RJP/aa 
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